
 
 
 
Please help us keep our prayer list updated by 
informing us graciously when names need to be 
added and removed.  If we have taken off 
names that you would like for us to continue to 
remember in prayer please graciously inform us. 
Thanks. 
 
 
 
 

 

JUST A REMINDER 

ABOUT ONLINE 

CONTRIBUTIONS!!!!                                       

The church is now offering 

online contributions. If anyone is interested in 

contributing online please contact the secretary 

at the church, if you have any questions or if you 

are interested.  We will have forms you can fill 

out at the church.  Any amount can be 

contributed and on the day you specify. Contact 

church at 402-494-1847.Thank you. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The 2017 calendar for altar flowers is here.  So if 
anyone would like to sign up for flowers, please 
sign your name and also what the flowers 
represent.  Thank you.  

 

 
 
Due to federal hospital regulations, HIPPA, 
hospitals and care centers can only contact the 
church if you or your family give them 
permission or directions to do so. There is no 
way that Pastor can contact all facilities on a 
regular basis unless he knows of someone is 
admitted.  Please leave message on the 
answering machine at the church as well as 
Pastor does have voice mail on his cell phone.  
If you should be hospitalized and do not receive 
a visit within 24 hours after contacting the 
church, please do so again because for 
whatever reason possibly the message has not 
been received. 
Church: 402-494-1847 or Pastor: 402-368-9929. 
 
 
 

Terry Koebernick has 
graciously volunteered to 
update our email 
addresses, phone numbers 
and addresses. So, if we 
need to contact you, we will 
have your current 
information.  We do not give 
out any information 

because we respect your privacy.  If your 
addresses should change please let us know.  
Please email Terry Koebernick at his email 
address, koeb@cableone.net.  Thank you all for 
your cooperation. 
 
 
 

 
 

Our new website is 

www.hopelutheranssc.com 
 

mailto:koeb@cableone.net
http://www.hopelutheranssc.com/


 

March 2017 

March 5 

"A Savior Who Fights for You!" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

Satan is a bully, but Jesus is the Savior Who 

fights for you. 

(Matthew 4:1-11) 

March 12 

"The Power of a New Beginning" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

Real help comes to us from the outside. In 

Christ, new beginnings and greater endings are 

still possible. 

(John 3:1-17) 

March 19 

"A Well That Runs Deep Because You Need 

It" 
Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz 

Jesus is determined to meet you today with the 

water of grace only He can give. 

(John 4:5-26) 

March 26 

"God's Got It In For Me" 
Speaker Emeritus of The Lutheran Hour: Rev. 

Dr. Ken Klaus 

God can use our troubles and crosses for a higher 

purpose that we may not understand until we 

reach heaven. 

(John 9:1-41) 

          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2017 Meeting Schedule 

Lamplighters 

9:30 to 11:00AM 

First Wednesday of each month. 

 

January 4, 2017----Redeemer (LSA 

Meeting) 

 

February 1, 2017—Trinity 

 

March 1, 2017—Calvary 

 

April 5, 2017—Concordia (LSA Meeting) 

 

May 3, 2017—Faith Lutheran 

 

June 7, 2017—St. Paul Lutheran 

 

July 5th, 2017—Hope Lutheran (LSA Meeting) 

 

August 2, 2017—Redeemer Lutheran 

 

Sept 6, 2017—Trinity Lutheran 

 

October 4, 2017—Calvary (LSA Meeting) 

 

November 1, 2017—Concordia Lutheran 

 

December 6, 2017—Faith Lutheran 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

A reminder to all members of Hope Lutheran 

that there is a Voter’s Meeting held each 3rd 

Tuesday of each month.  Meetings begin at 

7:00PM. We need everyone’s input. 

Meetings are held in the Education Building. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

The Lent Suppers will be held every Wednesday at 

5:30 – 7:00PM, before the worship service.  The 

Committees that will be serving are the following: 

 

March 1
st
 – (Ash Wednesday)-Ladies Aid 

 

March 8
th
 –Evangelism Board 

  

March 15
th
 –Youth/Christian Education 

 

March 22
nd

 –Potluck 

 

March 29
th
 –Elders 

 

April 5
th
 –Stewardship 

 
The free-will donations that we receive, will be given 

to Rev. Gary & Stephanie Schulte, missionaries in 

West and Central Africa. 

 
 

Memorial Committee 
Memorial Committee has been established. 
The committee is seeking 3 to 5 more staff 
members.  If anyone is interested in joining the 
Memorial Committee or if you should have any 
questions please contact Pastor Awe, Tom 
Gesell or Ed Stone. 

 
 

Monday – 9am to 1pm 

Tuesday – 9am to 2pm 

Wednesday – 9am to 1pm 

Thursday – 9am to 2pm 

Friday – 9am to 3pm 

 

Church phone – 402-494-1847 

Pastor Awe – 402-368-9929 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, March 12th, 2017 Daylight Savings 

Time begins. Set your clocks ahead one 

hour before you retire for the evening on 

Saturday, March 11th, 2017. 

 

 

 
Our Christian sympathy to Renee Nissen and 

family on the passing of Renee’s aunt Betty 

Nissen. 
 

Our Christian sympathy to Virgil Fowler’s family 

on the passing of Virgil on Monday, February 6, 

2017. Virgil’s funeral was held at Hope Lutheran 

on Friday, February 10, 2017. 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Spring begins on March 20th, 2017. 

 

Isaiah 61:11 

 

For as the earth brings forth its sprouts, 

and as a garden causes what is sown in 

it to sprout up, so the Lord God will 

cause righteousness and praise to 

sprout up before all nations. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

April 13th, 2017, Worship service with 

communion at 7:00PM. 

Sermon and text and topic: 

     “Moving from Death to Life!” 
Genesis 2:15-17 

 
 

Good Friday Service will be at 7:00PM 

April 14
th

 2017. 

Sermon text and topic: 

                  “Moving to Life!”   

Job 19:23-27 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

To help decorate our church for Easter, if 

anyone would like to help purchase, Easter 

Lilies, please drop your donation off at the 

Church Office or drop in the box in narthex 

before April 9th.  Please mark envelopes with 

your name and that the donation is 

earmarked for Easter Lilies. 
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